From: Dawn Smith

To: PL Planning Applications

Cc: Edward Anderson

Subject: RE: Planning Application WSCC/043/23 at Worthing Household Waste Recycling Site Willowbrook
RoadWorthingBN14 8NA

Date: 22 December 2023 10:05:45

Dear Edward

Apologies for replying so this so late, it’s been a busy few weeks with my children off for a week
already, two full councils and foster panel, but I'm glad | haven’t missed the deadline.

| support this application, and anything else that can help items to be salvaged and reused,
especially directly out of the recycling centre. It sounds like it could be a very good initiative for
the environment, so well done to all for making this happen. Also, if the additional parking isn’t
detrimental to service users and helps facilitate the new plan of a re-using workshop | am happy
to support this.

Best Wishes

Dawn Smith
County Councillor for Broadwater, Worthing

e
ohone: I

From: WSCC Planning <planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 December 2023 16:17

To: Dawn st

Subject: Planning Application WSCC/043/23 at Worthing Household Waste Recycling Site
Willowbrook RoadWorthingBN14 8NA

The above planning application has recently been received by West Sussex County
Council.

The relevant plans and information can be viewed on our website at:
https://westsussex.planning-register.co.uk/planning/display/WSCC/043/23

Should you wish to comment, please do so by 25/12/2023.

If we have not heard from you by this date, we shall assume you have no comments to
make; however, if your observations are likely to be delayed beyond the date given, please
inform us as soon as possible

If you have any queries, please email planning.a
01243 642118.

Visit our website at www.westsussex.gov.uk/planning.
County Planning Team, West Sussex County Council

lications(@westsussex.gov.uk or call






